My name is Sallyann, I've seen a social media post in regards to objections to the said Quarry.

I've lived in Cookley Village all my life, my parent and grandparents too. My husbands family are also from Cookley and we reside here with our own children.

It's our safe place it means more than just home. To make memories and bring our own 4 children up here is beautiful and to walk down the street daily and see familiar faces is such a comfort to us.

The thought of having a Quarry on our doorstep fills me with the upmost dread. The chaos, pollution, dust and most picturesque landscape is just the tip of the iceberg. We as a family that have resided here for decades and decades its so upsetting to think this could be.

So this email I hope you can pass on as part of our Village objection to the Quarry. I hope our resilience and perseverance as a Community I hope stand in good stead winning this battle.

Kind Regards

Sallyann Mills